Cambridge Street Upper School

Welcome Note to 8" Grade Students and Families

Welcome 8™ graders and families to Cambridge Street Upper School! We are looking forward to
an exciting year as we bring together our experiences and perspectives into our new learning
community. On the first day of school, we will send home a student info form that we please ask you to
complete so that we can have a chance to better know you. The form will also be online here via a link
through Aspen. We will also be using Aspen to post homework, school events, and make other updates:
https://aspen.cpsd.us/aspen/logon.do. Please log on and check it out! Below you will find our supplies
list. We ask scholars to please have these supplies by Tuesday, September 13th at the latest!

Thanks!

The 8th grade team:

Debra Stewart, Special Educator

Phoebe Goodwin, Science

Kendal Schwarz, Math

Angela DePalma, Social Studies

Connie Henderson, English Language Arts

SUPPLIES:
Please be sure that your child has the following supplies for school and at home:

One 2” binder for SS class

One 2” binder for Science class
One single subject notebook for World Language
One 2-pocket folder for Math
BOX of pencils

loose leaf lined paper
highlighters

hand-pencil sharpener

several pens

nice eraser

sticky notes (3x3in)

box of crayons and/ or markers

REPLENISH SUPPLIES AS NEEDED!

We will provide:
e Math notebook
e ELA notebook
e SS folder
e Agenda book
e COMBINATION lock (every student will be assigned a locker)
Snacks: Please note that 8th graders are not scheduled to eat lunch until 12:35 pm each day, after recess.
So please come each day with a HEALTHY snack to eat. NO CANDY, GUM, SODA OR JUICE. (We
will take these if we see them.)
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